OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

August 12, 1966

Southern Union Production Co.
P. 0. Box 808
Farmington, New Mexico

Attention : Mr. Bill Vanderslice
Dear Sir:

The brasenhead test which was conducted on your #4 Quinn
weli, located A-19-3iN-8W, on August 9, 1966 indicates that
there is communication between the production casing and
the surface casing. It is evident from the test that the
production casing has failea. We are therefore directing
that Immediate remedial act:on be taken to repair the
preduction casing in this well.

Very truly yours,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor Listrict #3
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